Washington, DC- Thursday, August 09, 2007 - HCBD.biz a web based business development tools company had a server failure earlier this morning. Repairs are being made and the site should be functional shortly. Eric Webber, CEO stated “Why the hell didn’t I get an e-mail about this, they usually send like 50 before you have to renew” referring to godaddy.com’s renewal policy.

HCBD also announced today that they are looking to replace Ben Fleishman as he will be returning to Clemson University to continue his studies in Bio-Engineering. “I had no idea what the heck this site was for when I started working here, but over the past few months I have learned a good bit  more about the interworking of business and the healthcare industry.” Ben went on to say, “I hope to continue to contribute while I study in South Carolina.” 

The Job Posting is listed below for interested parties.

Opportunity with start up, potential for growth – www.hcbd.biz
immediate opportunity is Web business-related research/data entry to
build our base. 

Great as entry level-type position or for biz students with hours to
commit and looking to gain industry knowledge and experience - ideal
opportunity for anyone interested in the business side of healthcare.
The company Web site and services focus on healthcare business
development and involve tracking industry leaders (healthcare systems
and suppliers), deals and dealmakers - you will quickly be up to speed
on who is doing what and who are the current and future healthcare
industry leaders. 

Interested? ...please email resume/qualifications and approximate
availability per week. 

